o

Department of
Environmental Protection

Northeast District
Lawton Chiles 7825 Baymeadows Way, Suite B200 Virginia B. Wetherell
Governor Jacksonville, Florida 32256-7590 Secretary

February 21, 1995

Mr. Scott Cook, Manager - Technical Services
Environmental Remediation Services, Inc.

465 Tresca Road

Jacksonville, FL 32225

Dear Mr. Cook:
Environmental Remediation Services, Inc.

FLD 984 261 412
Duval County - Hazardous Waste

The Department has received your letter, dated February 8, 1995,
requesting information on used oil management regulations (62-710,
FAC) . Enclosed is the Department’s current guidance on the
management of used oil filters. I have also forwarded your
questions for response to the Department’s Solid Waste Section, who
administers use 0il management regulations.

If you have any questions or comments regarding this letter,
please contact me at the letterhead address or call (904)448-4320,
extension 381.

Sincerely,

T

Stanley Tam
Hazardous Waste Engineer
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“Protect, Conserve and Manage Florida’s Environment and Natural Resources”
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